
Dear Las Lomitas Families, 

 

The Read-a-thon is over!  Thank you to everyone that participated and supported this 

event, especially Cheryl Cho-Phan who was the PTA Coordinator.  We are anxiously 

awaiting the final count of minutes read, so be sure to turn in your form or submit your 

minutes on line as soon as possible.  We will have our popcorn party celebration on 

February 27
th

!   

 

Las Lomitas League extra-curricular winter session classes began last week.  In an earlier 

Roar article, I outlined some guidelines we’d like you to follow.  Here’s a reprint with a 

bit more detail:   

 

 Please provide your Las Lomitas classroom teacher with your child’s dismissal 

plan so she knows your child needs to go to the LLL class or sport on a given 

day.  Without written instructions stating otherwise, your child will be sent to the 

flagpole, bus or Champions as usual. 

 

 Please report your child’s absence from an LLL class or sport by contacting the 

LLL instructor or parent coordinator directly.  The school office is not involved 

in absence reporting for LLL classes. 

 

 Be sure the LLL teacher knows who will pick up your child at the end of class. 

 

 Please note that teachers and office staff are not usually informed when a class is 

canceled.  The LLL instructor notifies you directly. If a class is canceled, you 

need to notify the office of any dismissal change. 

 

 Teachers and office staff are not regularly notified when there are make-up 

classes.  Please be sure to notify the teacher if your child is attending a make-up 

class.   

 

If you have questions about the classes, times, dates or procedures, please contact 

Stephanie Berman at jill_berman@yahoo.com, 650-233-9059.  Thank you for your 

cooperation.   

 

Sue Sartor 

Principal 
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